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 Letter No: 221/2023 

 
 
15th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

‘EUPHORIA’ 2023 Dance Showcase – Backstage Help 
Wednesday 28th June 2023 

 
Your child and the Dance Faculty have been busy preparing for the Summer dance 
showcase and want to thank you for your support so far. Due to the expanding school 
and Dance Faculty, there is an increase in the number of students taking part in this 
year’s show. We are therefore asking for parents/carers to volunteer to help us 
backstage on the evening of the show from 6pm to approximately 9pm.  
 
This is an important part of the running of the show and we could not put the show on 
without this assistance. This will entail arriving at 6pm at the F block Music entrance on 
the evening where you will be greeted by a member of staff and informed which room 
and students you are supervising.  
 
Throughout the evening, you will be supervising and making sure that students are 
behaving well; there are expensive pieces of equipment in the rooms which cannot be 
damaged. At the end of the performance, costumes will need to be hung on the rails, all 
litter cleared, but most importantly enjoy talking and seeing the students and fuelling 
their excitement for the show.  
 
If you are interested in helping backstage, please could you email Miss Davies via this 
email address: amber.davies@sandringham.herts.sch.uk before Monday 26th June.  
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask and I hope you and your child are looking 
forward to the show.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Amber Davies 
Director of Learning: Dance 
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